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To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Consultee Comments for Planning Application 17/01728/F

A consultee has commented on a Planning Application. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 4:24 PM on 22 Sep 2017 from planning@banbury.gov.uk.
	Application Summary

	Reference:
	17/01728/F

	Address:
	Bibby Financial Services Unit 3 Endeavour House Banbury Office Village Noral Way Banbury OX16 2SB 

	Proposal:
	Extension to existing external plant enclosure including low level pipework link to building. Removal of some existing external plant and installation of new external condenser plant. Installation of new HV transformer in GRP enclosure. New door to existing building. All existing external wall mounted lighting to be raised by 750mm. 

	Case Officer:
	Stuart Howden 

	Click for further information



	Comments Details

	Comments:
	No objections.




